HFC Committee

From: Sasha Ratcliffe <sasha.rt08@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 20, 2020 9:40 AM

To: HFC Committee

Subject: Feeding feral cats

Dear Council People,

Please leave our cats alone. We at Hale Mahaolu Elua love them, feed them and assist in trap, spay and neuter. |, for
one, will vote Against Any member who contributed with this frivolous pursuit. You have "gone to the dogs" to be
taking time and effort in this matter when Maui has Enormous problems that Do need attention. So just know we are
watching you and we will lobby against any who consider this a viable solution. We want to see you work on our
infrastructure, homeless housing, clean water for citizens, improved landscape along our roads and many other
Important Matters.

Sincerely,

Susan Ratcliffe



